
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 9/20/2013 1:04:01 PM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov) (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: social media trainings 

Julie -

Just a quick note to let you know that we have two of the three social-media trainings - 
the ones required by the SmartMeter Oil settlement - scheduled for 18Nov13 in 
Orlando for the NARUC meeting and for 24Sep13 in Chicago for the Ethics and 
Compliance Officer Association (ECOA) meeting. We are also shooting for one in San 
Francisco next year. The Commissioner had expressed an interested in us getting this 
part of the settlement done, so I thought I’d let you know.

Thanks!

yours

sid
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